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Day trip to Clacton-on-Sea
In July, we had planned a trip to Wicksteed Park although the weather that 
was forecast on the planned day was way too hot to queue for the rides. We 
decided to go somewhere much cooler and spent the day in Clacton-on-
Sea.

The day started out with a walk along the seafront and into town. Once 
there, we got ourselves some brunch and had a little look around the shops. 
After brunch we hit the pier, customers really enjoyed the theme park rides 
Twister and Hollywood. Last but not least everyone enjoyed an ice cream, 
all our customers had a fantastic day!



Day at Depden Farm 
In July, we all spent the day at Depden Farm. Tom was awarded with his 
achievement awards and also gave us all the opportunity to spend the day 
on the farm. Tom showed us around the whole farm and the animals he 
works with each week!

We were very surprised at how big the farm was, everyone loved the horses! 
They were so friendly and kept following us around. Tom showed us his 
allotment and some of the activities he takes part in each week. The whole 
farm is extremely welcoming and we were grateful to have been invited to 
spend the day, seeing Tom collect his awards was the best part of the day!



First Holiday!
After all the hard work settling into his new home, Matthew decided to treat 
himself to a holiday. Before departure, Matthew was supported by Trina to 
go to Cambridge and purchase all the holiday essentials. 

Once all packed, Matthew departed with Jolly Days for a week in Majorca. 
Matthew had the most amazing time and made new friends whom he 
exchanged contact details with. 



Matthew really enjoyed the 
whole experience and upon 
his return he booked another 
holiday with Jolly Days for next 
year!

Pre-holiday Shopping
Sarah recently enjoyed a shopping trip to Cambridge where she purchased 
all new clothes for her upcoming holiday, and squeezed in some beauty 
therapy and a spot of lunch.



One Wednesday in August, Tom attended the Fun Day provided by Haverhill 
Town Council. Tom enjoyed meeting with the fire service and some of his 
friends from befriending.

Fun Day
In September everyone went for a trip to Pleasurewood Hills in Lowestoft, the 
rides there were much bigger than Clacton Pier!

Matthew found a ride called Superman and managed to convince Angela 
to go on as well.

Pleasurewood Hills





In September we attended The Last Night of 
the Proms at the theatre in Bury St Edmunds. 

The band playing was amazing and they 
played some really well-known pieces of 
music, even Sweet Caroline! 

The Last Night of the 
Proms at Bury Theatre

•	 Radio GaGa Concert 

•	 Robin Hood Pantomime

•	 Celebrating an upcoming 
birthday   

•	 Halloween and Bonfire night 
celebrations 

•	 Christmas celebration 

Upcoming events

Choose Papworth 

Trust as your 

chosen charity!

membership.coop.co.uk/causes/61889

Papworth Trust is delighted 
to have been chosen to 
benefit from the Co-op 
Local Community Fund.

Please scan the QR Code below to find out more 
about our partnership with Co-op or visit this link:




